
from Edward de Bono

Dear Lord Alderdice,

With kind regards,

de Bono

ll'h- /

//

The Lord and Lady Alderdice, 
55 Knock Road, 
Belfast BT5 6LB.

L2 Albany Piccadilly London W1V 9RR 
Tel: 0171-603 2841 Fax: 0171-602 1779

Yours sincerely,

Paddy Hills
Assistant to Dr.

Dr. de Bono has asked 
dated 6th September.
Dr. de Bono is currently travelling overseas and will 
not be back until late November but would very much like 
to meet up and suggests it would probably be best to meet 
in London. Perhaps we can liaise nearer the time to arrange 
a date which is mutually suitable.

3rd October, 1997.

me to thank you for your letter


